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Division Advisory No. ____ s. 2021 
September 13, 2021  

 
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, 2013 

this Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 
but for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 

 

 

National Research Council of the Philippines (NRCP) Forum 
 

 
1. Herewith is a letter from Leah G. Mayol, OIC/SRS II of the Provincial Science and 

Technology Center in Davao del Sur, inviting participation to the Forum on the programs 
under the National Research Council of the Philippines (NRCP) of DOST.  

2. In this connection, this Office requests teachers handling Science, Technology, 
Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) to register through the link 
https://forms.gle/yjkHLZED7afxvoV26  and attend the said forum on September 14, 2021  
from 1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. via Zoom.  

3. For information, dissemination and guidance. 

 
 
 
 
 CRISTY C. EPE 
 Schools Division Superintendent  
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